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Mission: To be friendly, respectful, responsible, and Christ-like

 

SPORTS NEWS

Annual Coaches’ Meeting
Monday, April 24

Shiner Catholic School 
6 PM

Sports schedule for 2017-2018 
will be determined.

Soccer Game Here
Vs

SAS
Wednesday, April 26

5:00 PM

NOTICE: All service charts 
from grades 1-7 are dues to 

Mrs. McAfee by May 1.  

Happy Secretary’s Day, Mrs. 
Schimcek! 

We love you!
Secretary’s Day is 

Wednesday, April 26

School Advisory Council 
Meeting (SAC)

Tuesday, April 25
5:30 PM in the computer lab

(Yearbook photo)

Then Jesus said to Thomas, 
“Put your finger here and 
see my hands, and bring 

your hand and put it into my 
side, and do not be 

unbelieving, but believe.”
John 20:27

Find more information at our website: www.stmichaelswords.org

 Spring Pictures: Wear your Sunday best or dressy casual attire 
tomorrow to Mass. Please follow the rules as outlined in the email sent 
home today.

 Turtle Wing Volunteers Needed: Does your child benefit from services 
provided thru Turtle Wing Foundation by our teachers Ms. Juju and 
Mrs. Lulu from Hatch?  Then we need your help.  Jack Hooper Day at 
the Ballpark & Homerun Derby is coming up on Saturday, May 6. 
Volunteers are needed in several areas.  If you can help work, please 
sign up for an hour or two and give back to the foundation that helps 
us supplement your child’s education. Contact us in the office 979-725-
8461.  Also, an email will go out where you can sign-up online to work 
a shift.  

 Looking Ahead: Spring Pictures Friday, April 21 after Mass; 8th Grade 
Bishops’ Awards Thursday April 27 at 7:00; State PSIA in Ft. Worth 
Saturday, April 29; Parish and School Picnic Sunday April 30; May 
Crowning at Mass May 5; Class pictures by Lydia May 5 after Mass; 
SMCS Sports Banquet Sunday May 7; Washington D.C. Trip May 9-12; 
Teacher Appreciation Week May 7-13; Gedenke! May 13 ; Band 
Concert May 15; First Communion practice May 17-7PM

 Spring Picnic: Please return your sold spring picnic tickets to the office.
 Safe Environment Volunteers Needed to work VBS – SMCS is 

considering hosting a Vacation Bible School this summer. We are 
looking for safe environment trained adults to help with this program.  
If you like working with young people and want to give back to your 
community, please call our office by Thursday, May 4.

HSA News:
Sweepstakes: Turn in any sold tickets by 7:30 AM tomorrow so these 
are entered for the drawing after Mass tomorrow. Please continue to 
sell unsold tickets.
Next Family HSA Meeting: Tuesday, May 2 at 5:30 in the cafeteria – 
this is an important meeting to discuss the point system for 2017-2018 
with fundraising and working opportunities which begin this summer – 
sign-up sheets available.
Papa John’s Pizza Truck: Tuesday, May 9 – spread the word

Building Faith and Achieving Excellence

 


